
 

 

LIU POST BENEFIT FOR NYPD SGT. TUOZZOLO FAMILY  

Friday December 2
nd

 2016 at 7pm 

Pratt Center 

Before the LIU Post vs NYU Wrestling Match 

All gate receipts and donations go to: 

S.B.A. Widows and Children’s Foundation 

Memo: Sgt. Tuozzolo Family 
 

 

Please come out and support the LIU Post Wrestling Program in our effort to 

honor and benefit the family of Sgt. Paul Tuozzolo, who was killed in the line of 

duty November 4th. Sgt. Tuozzolo, of Huntington, was a decorated member of 

the NYPD and he leaves behind a wife and two young boys.  

 

We would like to pay tribute to the service of Sgt. Tuozzolo and raise as much 

money as we can to benefit his family and assist them during this difficult time. 

The full amount of the gate receipts from our match against NYU will go to the 

Tuozzolo family. In addition, we will be accepting donations to the family and 

checks can be made to the “S.B.A. Widows and Children’s Foundation”. Please 

write “Sgt. Tuozzolo Family” on the check memo.  

 

If you are unable to attend the match, your tax deductible donation can be mailed 

to LIU Post, 720 Northern Blvd, Greenvale, NY 11548 Attn: Joe Patrovich/Head 

Wrestling Coach  

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at this fundraiser 

event on December 2
nd

. 

 

Joe Patrovich  


